
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

St. Paul’s RC Academy 
MONDAY 11th FEBRUARY 2019 

 

School Prayer 
God our Father 

Thank you for being with us this day 
Help us to grow and to become a community of many gifts 

In which everyone is valued and supported to achieve all they can 
May we always act in faith, hope and love  

And show the values of St. Paul, our patron 
Amen 

***PLEASE LET PUPILS KNOW***  

MASS 08:25 AM EVERY TUESDAY MORNING 

 

 

SCIAF WEEK 11TH FEBRUARY – PLEASE NOTE THAT SCIAF WEEK WILL NOT BE TAKING 

PLACE AS CALENDARED ON 11TH FEBRURARY.  THE DATE WILL BE CONFIRMED 

FOLLOWING THE WORKING GROUP MEETINGS NEXT WEEK. 

  
                    READ OUT:   Pupil Notice -  Please Read Out to Pupil 
 

Basketball trip 

Last call for pupils who want to go on the trip to Glasgow on Sunday 10th March. It will 

cost £20 for the day to watch 2 basketball games. If you want to go you must collect a 

consent form from Mrs Butler (Maths 2) and return it by Wednesday 13th February. If 

there are not enough pupils going we will have to cancel the trip. 

 

Duke of Edinburgh 

Meeting on Monday 11th February is cancelled due to a staff meeting. The next training 

session is on Monday 25th February in Maths 2. 

 

 

S2 BOYS banned from Library 

All S2 boys are banned from the library at lunchtime except by private arrangement 

with Mrs Moug.  This is due to the immature and rude behaviour of a large group of 

them.  If they obey this rule they will be allowed back after the long weekend. 

C. Moug 

 



Tesco Bags of Help 
The St Paul’s Garden Project – Please remember to keep asking for your tokens in Tesco. It is on until 
28thFebruary. We really appreciate everyone’s support 
The store taking part is: Kingsway   
spread the word!    THANKS 
 

S3 Bright Ideas Project 
Session 2 is on Wednesday 13 February 10am-12noon at Abertay University.  Please be in the snack bar 
for 9.30am and remember to complete the set tasks and to bring your ‘Bright Ideas’ folders with you! 
Ms McFarlane 
 

Nursing 
Are you considering a career in Nursing and would like to find out more? 
There will be 2 talks this month on Nursing and Clinical Skills.  S1 – S3: Thursday 21 February, Period 6 
S4 – S6: Thursday 28 February, Period 3 
If you are interested in attending, please give your name to your Guidance Teacher who will pass it on to 
Ms McFarlane.   
 

Nursing & Health Activity: S3 
There is an event at Dundee Science Centre on Wednesday 6 March which will be looking at several 
different careers in the NHS and the opportunities for Foundation and Modern Apprenticeships. There 
will be input from the University of Dundee School of Nursing and the sessions will all be practical and 
hands on for pupils. Coupled with different nursing specialities, there will be representatives from STEM, 
Allied Health Professions and Life Sciences from within NHS Tayside to share their 'career story'.  
Careers covered on the day will include Radiography, Blood Sciences, Nursing, Administration and 
Estates. 
We have a small number of places booked for this event.  Please see your Guidance Teacher or Ms 
McFarlane ASAP if you would like to be considered. 
 

Miss Fits 
A reminder that Miss Fits has changed from a Wednesday to a Thursday.  Starts at 3pm and finishes at 
4pm.   
 
 
Cross Country Championships 
The Dundee Schools Cross Country Championships will be held on Wednesday 13th March this year, in the afternoon at Baxter 
Park. St Paul’s will be entering a team and are therefore looking for pupils from all year groups to take part. Interested pupils 
should give their names to Mrs Waddell in the PE dept. Thanks  
 
 

 
 


